
High 5 Netball Tournament @ Dane Court Grammar 

School 

4-5.45pm on 18th March 2020 

Please read the information below, if you are interested in entering this tournament. The event will 

take place on the netball courts (next to the main car park) at Dane Court Grammar School. It will 

start on time at 4:00pm- schools can arrive from 3.30pm to be registered by 3.45pm, please ensure 

that your competitors are there. We estimate a 5:45pm finish.  

Team information  

1. Each school is eligible to enter one team 
2. There is a limit of 12 schools for the tournament. Places will be allocated on a first come first 

served basis.  
3. A squad will comprise of a minimum of 7 and maximum of 9 players with 5 players on court at 

any one time 
4. Teams can be mixed or ALL Girls. You can have a maximum of 3 boys in your squad with a 

rotation that allows no more than 2 boys on court at any one time. 
5. Squads are made up with the following playing positions: GS, GA, C, GD and GK as well as a 

scorer and centre pass marker  
 

Event Format 

Schools will be grouped and winning schools will progress to a final that will indicate an overall winner 

which will progress to represent Thanet in the Primary Kent School Games Finals in June. 

Please complete the details in the boxes below to enter 1 TEAM per school and return by email 

NO EARLIER than 7.30am on Thursday 27th February 2020 to:   

 
sgo@ursuline.kent.sch.uk 

 
Closing date for entries is midday on 3/3/2020. 

  

School Name  
 

Contact 
Name 

 

Email 
 

 

Contact 
Number 

 

 

 Please check this box to confirm that you have read and understood the 

Thanet Passport Code of Conduct for School Sport. 
 

mailto:sgo@ursuline.kent.sch.uk


Any entries received after the deadline will not be accepted. 


